
ROBO CALL OCTOBER 2, 2025 

 

Good afternoon.  This is Father Joe, your pastor.  I hope you are all doing 

well.  

Saturday is the Feast of St. Francis, and we will have the blessing of the 

animals at 10:00 a.m. in the back parking lot.  Bring your pets, big and 

small, to have them blessed. 

This is hospitality weekend after all the Masses, including the 11:15 a.m. 

Sunday Mass, hosted by the Knights of Peter Claver Ladies Auxiliary.  

Remember the celebration for Fr. Bill Kelly after the 5:00 p.m. Mass this 

Saturday. Come for some cake and ice cream. 

Our Holy Family School historical brick pre-sale continues this weekend 

after all the Masses. Details are in the bulletin.  

 

Holy Family School’s Fall Break begins next week, so there will be no 

nursery, RE or OCIA this Sunday.  

 

October is National Breast Cancer Awareness Month. The Knights of 

Peter Claver Ladies Auxiliary invite you to participate in the Liz Hurley 

Ribbon Run event on Saturday, October 18th. You can join the St. Joseph 

team by walking, jogging, running, and/or making a contribution.  Check 

the bulletin for details.  

For more information and updates, please visit the church website at 

www.saintjosephcc.com. 

In the meantime, I continue to keep you in my thoughts and prayers each 

day.  Take care and be safe. 

 

 

http://www.saintjosephcc.com/

